
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sylvia Rankin   
Sent: February 20, 2025 10:52 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
 
Subject: GFL landfill 
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
Dear GIC Committee 
I am a resident near the GFL landfill and have been living the last few years with a 
rotten egg smell coming from the dump.  
I have been a resident since 2008 and have never experienced this unpleasant smell til 
a few years ago.  Sitting outside in my backyard is no longer enjoyable. I am 
embarrassed to have family and friends over for dinner on my deck not knowing if the 
smell is going to have us move inside because it is unbearable.  
It has been very frustrating because we were under the assumption that the dump was 
closing or scaling down years ago before the new community was developed. The 
community was built and now a new school soon to come right beside the dump.  
I pay very high taxes that keep rising with no solution to the dump in sight.  
Please consider compensating my community and enforce GFL to help reducing the 
smell for our quality of life.  
Thank you, 
 
Sylvia Rankin 
  
Stoney Creek, Ont 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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